
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THESE ARE BUSY DAYS FOR OUR STAFF MEMBERS WHO ARE NOT RECOVERING FROM 

THE EFFECTS OF COVID. YESTERDAY, I BUMPED INTO MYSELF COMING AROUND A 

CORNER. BUT, I’M THANKFUL TO BE UP AND ABLE TO WORK AGAIN AFTER MY BOUT 

WITH COVID.  

ALAN IS DOING VERY WELL AFTER HIS 8 DAY STAY IN THE HOSPITAL AND IS NOW ABLE 

TO DO SOME OF HIS WORK REMOTELY FROM HOME WHILE HE REGAINS HIS STRENGTH. 

PEGGY IS ALSO BACK HOME AND HOPEFULLY SHE WILL BE ABLE TO RETURN TO WORK 

SOON.  

I HAVE NO NEW UPDATED CONCERNING RICH’S CONDITION. HE IS STILL IN THE 

HOSPITAL, IN ICU AND ON A VENTILATOR. HIS WIFE DEB, AT LAST REPORT, IS STARTING 

TO DO BETTER IN HER OWN BATTLE WITH COVID AT HOME. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR THESE STAFF MEMBERS FOR HEALING AND 

RESTORATION TO FULL HEALTH AND STRENGTH.  

THIS WEEK, IN ADDITION TO DOING MY BEST TO KEEP UP WITH THE ESSENTIAL WORK 

NORMALLY PERFORMED BY PEGGY AND RICH I AM ALSO GETTING READY TO HOST OUR 

BUS TRIP TO BRANSON. THAT LEAVED EARLY THIS SATURDAY MORNING AND RETURNS 

THE FOLLOWING FRIDAY. SO I’VE BEEN WORKING TO GET EVERYTHING I CAN DONE 

AHEAD OF TIME BEFORE I GO. 

A NUMBER OF PEOPLE WHO ORIGINALLY SIGNED UP TO TRAVEL WITH US HAD TO DROP 

OUT BECAUSE OF HEALTH CONCERNS. I WILL TELL YOU THAT WE ARE PLANNING TO GO 

AGAIN IN THE SPRING FOR THE SPRING PRAISEFEST. THAT TAKES PLACE IN MARCH. SO IF 

YOU WANTED TO GO WITH US THIS MONTH BUT WEREN’T ABLE TO GO KEEP THAT IN 

MIND.  

YOU MAY HAVE HEARD WE ARE TAKING REQUESTS FOR OUR 2022 WALL CALENDARS. 

SOME HAVE ASKED “WHAT DO I NEED TO DO TO RECEIVE ONE?” ALL WE NEED IS YOUR 

REQUEST AND YOUR MAILING ADDRESS. THEY ARE FREE FOR THE ASKING. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYER AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


